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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - Watershed Management Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The 90-day draft for Comprehensive Watershed Management Plan has been submitted to BWSR and other review agencies.  

BWSR has requested that review agencies submit comments to BWSR or the LMRWD by Monday, August 6th.  The 90-day 

draft will be presented to the BWSR Central Region Committee at its August 23rd meeting.  Staff has been invited to 

present the plan to the committee; however the committee will hold its meeting in Worthington... The BWSR Board 

Conservationist for the LMRWD, Steve Christopher, has agreed to present the plan to the committee to save LMRWD staff a 

trip to Worthington.  Staff will meet with Mr. Christopher ahead of the August 23rd meeting to discuss some of the decision 

making and ensure that the items that are most important to the District are highlighted. 

Following presentation to and review of the 90-day draft by the BWSR Central Region Committee, we expect the plan to go 

before the BWSR Board at its September meeting. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, July 18, 2018 


